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Mini Fete Permission Note 

    Wednesday, September 14th 2022 

Dear Parents, Grandparents and Carers, 

On Tuesday, September 20th (Week 10, Term 3) the Stage 3 Students will be holding their annual Mini Fete (weather 
permitting). The backup date is scheduled for Friday, October 14th (Week 1, Term 4). This Mini Fete is one of the few 
times students are able to purchase ‘Sometimes Foods’ at school. The foods that students can purchase and/or win on 
the day include: soda pop (soft drink), sausage sizzle, cakes, cookies and lollies.  

Please complete the following permission slip and return it to your child’s class teacher ASAP. If the permission note is 
not returned, students cannot participate in any of the Mini Fete activities. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Manda Hensman (Mini Fete Coordinator) 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PERMISSION NOTE: Mini Fete (please return to the school office by Monday, September 19th 2022) 
 

Dear Classroom Teacher,  

I give permission for my child _____________________________ of class ____________ to eat and drink the following 
‘Sometimes Foods’: soft drink, lollies, cup cakes, sausages (with bread and sauce) and cookies at Merimbula Public 
School’s Mini Fete on Tuesday, September 20th 2022 OR (weather permitting) Friday, October 14th. I understand that 
my child may win lollies and other food items. 

Medical needs that teachers need to know about my child: 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
"I acknowledge that this activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public 
Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is 
a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating in this activity. I confirm that my child 
will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness and/or if directed to isolate under NSW Health orders". 
 
Parent/carer name: _______________________________Phone number: ___________________________________ 

Signed: ______________________________________________ Date: ______________________________________      


